
 
 
 
 
 
 



Translation in English: 
 
 
Ref: EIA procedure for Cernavoda NPP Units 3-4 
 
 
Dear Executive Director, 
 

According to letter no. 62768/21.04.2005, registered at the Environmental Protection Agency 

Constanta under the no. 1710/28.04.2005, SN Nuclearelectrica SA requested the starting of the EIA 

procedure for the NPP Cernavoda Unit 3. 

Taking into consideration the feasibility study results elaborated by the Nuclearelectrica and 

its financial consultant and having regard the Romanian Government’s recommendation regarding 

safety growing in the country’s energy supplying, the Ministry of Economy and Trade has decided 

the simultaneous building of both Unit 3 and 4 for NPP Cernavoda. 

Due to this new approach, we kindly ask you to take the necessary measures in order to restart 

the EIA procedure within the new above mentioned conditions. 

In this respect, along with other already submitted documents, we add the following ones: 

- Project presentation report for the requested environmental agreement for Units 3 

and 4 of the NPP Cernavoda, the English and Romanian version, on CD; 

- Technical fiche for the Unique Agreement in order to obtain the environmental 

agreement, signed by the designer of the project -SITON Magurele;  

- Urban certificate no. 165/24.07.2006, issued by Cernavoda City Hall for continuing 

the construction and finalization works for the NPP Cernavoda Units 3 and 4 (in 

copy). 

 

Best regards, 

 

GENERAL DIRECTOR 

TEODOR CHIRICA 

 
 
 


